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PRESS RELEASE 

Government of Grenada Receives USD 100,000 Humanitarian Aid 

from the Republic of Korea 

 

August 7, 2024 - The Government of Grenada has received a generous humanitarian aid donation 

of USD 100,000 from the Government of the Republic of Korea. This significant contribution 

follows the devastating impact of Hurricane Beryl, which caused extensive damage to homes, 

infrastructure, and disrupted the lives of many Grenadians. 

The donation also marks a meaningful gesture, as both nations recently celebrated the 50th 

Anniversary of diplomatic relations. This enduring friendship and mutual respect are now further 

strengthened by this timely and much-needed support. It highlights the robust diplomatic relations 

and mutual dedication to humanitarian principles and international cooperation between Grenada 

and the Republic of Korea.  

The ongoing support underscores a deep-seated commitment to assisting those in need, and 

fostering a spirit of global solidarity, and will be directed toward relief efforts in Grenada.  

Honourable Joseph Andall, Minister for Foreign Affairs, Trade and Export Development, 

expressed heartfelt gratitude to the Republic of Korea for its unwavering support. "The generosity 

of the Korean people and their government is deeply appreciated. This aid will be instrumental in 

our recovery efforts, helping to restore normalcy and hope for the lives of those impacted by 

Hurricane Beryl. It is a testament to the enduring friendship between our two nations." 

The Government of Grenada will ensure that the funds are utilised effectively and transparently to 

benefit the most affected communities. 
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